
 

Stakeholder Input and Information Session 

Youth Crisis Stabilization Facility 
Meeting to Discuss Statement of Scope Related to Youth Crisis Stabilization Facility 

in 2017 Wis. Act 59 
 
 

December 7, 2017 
10:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

1 West Wilson Street, Room 850A 
Madison, WI 

 
Telephone Call-In 

Toll-free #: 877-820-7831 
Participant code: 236923# 

 
 

 

AGENDA 
 

1.  Welcome and Introduction of State Staff and Stakeholders 
2.  Brief Review of Rulemaking Process and Governor’s Budget 2017 Wis. Act 59 Item: Youth Crisis 
Stabilization Facility  
3.  Comments on Draft Statement of Scope 
4.  Identify Next Steps 
 
The purpose of this meeting is for the Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) to provide 
information to and solicit information from stakeholders regarding the draft statement of scope for the 
new administrative rule for the Youth Crisis Stabilization Facility (YCSF), a new facility type created by 
2017 Wis. Act 59. YCSF will be a treatment facility with a maximum of eight beds that admits a minor to 
prevent or de-escalate the minor’s mental health crisis and avoid admission of the minor to a more 
restrictive setting. DHS will be responsible for the governance and certification of this facility type and is 
writing a new administrative rule for such purpose. This meeting will allow stakeholders to discuss and 
provide feedback regarding the draft statement of scope for the new administrative rule.   
 
Public advice, comment, or opinion received during an informational meeting or listening session is not 
binding on the department and is subject to review to the Office of the Secretary or the DHS 
Administrative Rules Unit.  
 
DHS is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. If you need accommodations because of a 
disability, if you need an interpreter or translator, or if you need this material in another language or in 
alternate format, you may request assistance to participate by contacting Sarah Coyle at 
Sarah.Coyle@dhs.wisconsin.gov or 608-266-2715.  
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